OFFICIAL

Works notification e January 2022

Fleurieu Connections
Site Investigation Works

The Australian and South Australian governments have committed a total of $560 million to fund the Fleurieu
Connections Main South Road and Victor Harbor Road duplication projects. These projects will result in safer
and faster journeys for motorists and provide a vital boost for local tourism, communities and support hundreds
of jobs each year during construction.

The next stage of site investigation works will commence soon and will include surveying, service location and
geotechnical investigations. These works are required to better understand the existing ground conditions.

These works will occur along Main South Road (between Seaford and Aldinga), Victor Harbor Road (between
Main South Road and McLaren Vale) and along Quarry and Seaview roads, McLaren Vale.

To ensure the works can be undertaken safely and efficiently, most of the works will be undertaken at night
from Monday to Friday between the hours of 7pm to 6am.

Works outside the main road corridor and on side roads will be undertaken during the day from Monday to
Saturday 7am to 5pm.

To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place. Signage will be used to advise
road users of changed traffic conditions.

Some removal of woody weeds will also be undertaken for construction, including under and around the Pedler
Creek Bridge. These works will be undertaken during the day.

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance
notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. Please continue to support local
businesses.

The Department appreciate your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken.
Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to landowners and the community.

A further update about the projects will be provided shortly.

For more information, please contact the project team via phone on 1300 794 880 or emalil
dit. CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au

Kind regards

Community Engagement and Stakeholder Team
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